From: Roderick Sawyer [mailto:rtsawyersr@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 2:42 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: July 29, 2015 Lunch

Please be advised that on July 29, 2015, certain members of the Chicago Aldermanic Black Caucus attended a luncheon hosted by Operating Engineers (and presumably Jim Sullivan) where city business was discussed.  The members in attendance were as follows: Roderick Sawyer (6), Leslie Hairston (5), Gregory Mitchell (7), Pat Dowell (3), Will Burns (4), Toni Foulkes (16), Michael Scott (24), Walter Burnett (27), Howard Brookins (21), David Moore (17) and Jason Ervin (28). The Luncheon was held at 312 Chicago Restaurant.

-- 

Ald. Roderick T. Sawyer (6th)

